From: Dave Lambrix

To: OPINIONCOMMITTEE
Subject: Fwd: Notification of Request for Opinion
Date: Thursday, August 18, 2022 3:51:32 PM

As aretired Federal LEO who has trained in active shooter situations and was number 4 in on the Alpine
School shooting in 2016 where my own daughter was a senior.

I believe that if the district can afford to hire a contract company they should have school police kof their
own district or pay for the city of county law enforcement
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To:

Subject: Notification of Request for Opinion

Ken Paxton Attorney General of Texas

Request for Opinion
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Received: Monday, August 8, 2022

RE: Authority of a school district to contract with a vendor for security services, including facial
recognition services, under chapter 503 of the Business and Commerce Code, which regulates the
use or capture of biometric identifiers for commercial purposes

Requested by:

Denton County Criminal District Attorney
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